
 
Town of Erin | 5684 Trafalgar Road | Hillsburgh, ON | N0B 1Z0 

www.erin.ca 
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  
REGULAR COUNCIL MEETING  

 
The Town Clerk of The Corporation of the Town of Erin has 
cancelled the regularly scheduled Council meeting of 
Thursday, January 9, 2025. 
 
The next regularly scheduled Council meeting will be held 
on Thursday, January 23, 2025.  
 
 
Dated this 11th day of December 2024.  
 
Nina Lecic 
Director of Legislative Services & Town Clerk  


